
 
 
 

Veterans Day 
Wall of Honor 

 
 
We would like the students at North Stratfield School to bring in photos of 
parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, cousins, brothers, sisters or neighbors 
who served in the armed forces. All pictures that have been sent to NSS in  
previous years have been saved and will be displayed in the NSS hallways! 
 
Please send in the photo no later than Friday, October 19, 2018 and include the 
following information: 
 

• Veteran’s name 

• the branch of the service that the veteran served in 

• where and when the veteran served 

• name of the NSS student who brought in the photo 

• relationship of the NSS student to the person in the photo  

• Label VETERANS DAY PHOTO on the outside of the 
envelope 

 
 
Thank you for participating in this very special project. We look forward to our 
Veterans Day Commemoration on Friday, November 9, 2018. 


